

City Attorney's Communication #2018-561

February 28, 2018

TO:

Jennifer Gomez, AICP, Assistant Development Services Director

FROM:

Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE:

Resolution Approving and Accepting the Short Term Rental Report

As requested in your memorandum dated February 27, 2018, Department of Development Services Memorandum #18-078, the above-referenced Resolution has been revised and is attached hereto and captioned as follows:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND ACCEPTING THE STUDY ENTITLED, "POMPANO BEACH SHORT TERM RENTALS: RESEARCH AND RECOMMENDATIONS," PREPARED BY KEITH AND ASSOCIATES, INC.; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

MARK E. BERMAN

/jrm

1:cor/dev-srvc/2018-561

Attachment